
  

MGA BOARD MONTHLY MEETING  

August 2, 2024 

Minutes by Karl Kingsbury , MGA Secretary 

 

Board Members Present:  Board Members Absent: 
Tommy Sills, President                                                                                              

                                                       Lance Hayes, VP and Tournament 

Karl Kingsbury, Secretary 

Larry Bielak, Treasurer 

Hal Holloway, Communications Director 

Jeff Wilson, Golf Pro 
__________________________________________________________________________ 

Meeting called to order at 9:25 AM, Friday August 2, 2024 
Call to order by Tommy Sills and roll call. 
 

Motion to approve July minutes by Tommy Sills and Second by Larry Bielak. 
 

Treasurer's Report from Larry Bielak 
● Previous Balance from July 12, 2024 - $9,797.99 
● Income for July 2024 
● Total income $2,280.00 / Pick a Pro 50/50 $250.00 / Pick a Pro Entry $2030.00 
● Total Expenses $1,437.40.00 / Pick a Pro Payout $1,392.00 / Memorial Board 

Lights $45.40 
● Total Balance as of August 2, 2024 - $10,640.59 
● 164 previous members / 0 new paid members 
● 6 non paid members including Jeff Wilson 
● 164 total members 



Tommy Sills motion to approve Treasurer’s Report and second by Karl Kingsbury. 
 

Tournament Chair report From Lance Hayes 
● Trophys for Club Championship were decided on and ordered. 
● August, 24 tournament format has changed to a 3 Man Scramble.  3 drives per 

player, $5.00 mulligan, 50/50, $40.00 entry and lunch at Whiskeys.  
● Couples tournament is a WGA event with all proceeds going to WGA. 
● Three Gross flights; Blue - Championship, White - 1st Flight, Gold - Senior Flight.  

One Net flight - White, Gold and Green. 
● Committees for outside tournaments: 

             Sponsorship Committee Chair - Tommy Sills 
             Tournament Operations Chair - Karl Kingsbury 
             Entertainment Chair - Larry Bielak 
 

Communications Report from Hal Holloway: 
● Email was sent out to remind members that to qualify for the Ryder Cup, they 

must play in at least three tournaments during the year. 
● Website working great and need to add birthdays to members profiles. 

 

UPDATE FROM GOLF PRO/ JEFF WILSON 
New Pro Shop assistant, Colby Strain was hired this last week.  He brings experience 
from other golf courses around the area, so please stop in and say hi. Jeff will initiate 
the MGA/WGA joint meeting.  Maintenance has started the #3 tee box expansion.  
Greens were aerated last week.  New scorecards are in and will start using them once 
old cards are depleted.  Tax free sale in Pro Shop, August 9-11. 

 

New Business/ Open Discussion: 
New lights were installed on the Memorial Board. Shotgun versus straight Tee Times will 
be addressed at the combined MGA/WGA meeting. 
 

With no further business, motion to adjourn by Karl Kingsbury and second by 
Larry Bielak. 
 

 Adjourned at 10:30am. 
 

 


